
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DP Murphy building in Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:05:36 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:24 AM
Subject: FW: DP Murphy building in Borden-Carleton
 
 
 
From: Shirley Warren [mailto:shirleyn.warren@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 11:19 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DP Murphy building in Borden-Carleton
 
To whom it may concern,
 
I’m writing in regard to DP Murthy’s application to build a garage and convenience store in
Borden-Carleton. There are already 3 such locations that have been in the area for many years
and have been long time employers to those in the community. I for one do not support the
addition of this business which will no doubt have a negative effect on well-established family
run community businesses.
 
Shirley Warren 
38 Wallys Lane
Cape Traverse
PEI
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